
Hongkong Post responds to media
enquiries on use of General Post
Office by Hong Kong Police Force

     In response to media enquiries, Hongkong Post today (June 26) made a
clarification as follows:

     During weekdays, staff working at the General Post Office (GPO) in
Central normally leave their office before 7pm or 8pm, and only a small
number continue to work for the night shift. As there will be an assembly
around the GPO which may cause an adverse impact on traffic nearby, some
other arrangements have been made for the work of the night shift.

     The Hong Kong Police Force is not making use of the GPO building.
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